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The EV Club of CT is pleased to showcase 6 electric vehicles
at the July 14 Fairfield Farmers Market at the Sherman Green
in Fairfield. Please shop the market and visit us at the
showcase in the parking lot behind the market from 10 am until
2 pm to check out the cars and discuss all things EV. This
event is designed to help consumers make the transition to
EVs.

 

Gas and diesel-powered vehicles are the largest contributors
to  anthropogenic  greenhouse  gas  emissions  and  a  large
proportion of urban air pollution in the US. Switching to
electric vehicles makes for a quiet and clean ride with zero
tailpipe emissions and a fraction of the maintenance since
there are so few moving parts.
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The EV Club of CT will be showcasing Tesla models X, S and 3,
a Chevy Volt, a Nissan Leaf and a BMWi3 to help guests learn
about electric cars on the market, how easy and convenient
they are to maintain, how much fun they are to drive, what
smart and autonomous features each offers, and how to charge
them at home and on the road.

Incentives  from  the  state  and  federal  government  can
significantly reduce the cost of a new EV (purchase/lease) and
many affordable used electric cars are now on the market,
including the Certified Pre-Owned BMWi3 being showcased.


